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25 November 2016 

 

 

HEADS OF COURT TO MEET PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE ON JUSTICE 

 

The Chief Justice, the Honourable Mogoeng Mogoeng, and representatives of the Heads of 

Court will on November 28 meet with the Portfolio Committee on Justice and Correctional 

Services (the Committee) to discuss matters of mutual interest. 

 

The Judiciary and the Committee meet periodically to discuss ways in which the Committee can 

support the Judiciary in carrying out its constitutional responsibilities. 

 

Members of the media are invited to an opportunity to engage with the Chief Justice on issues 

emanating from the meeting as well as a photo opportunity. 

 

The details are as follows: 

 

Date: 28 November 2016 

Time: 11h30 

Place: OCJ National Office, 188 14th Road, Noordwyk, Midrand 

 

Please RSVP by emailing Mr Lindo Nkomonde at LNkomonde@judiciary.org.za by end of 

business 25 November 2016. 

mailto:LNkomonde@judiciary.org.za


 

Media enquiries may be directed to:  

Mr Nathi Mncube 

Chief Director: Court Administration 

Spokesperson of the RSA Judiciary 

T: 0104932500 C: 0848148364 E: NMncube@judiciary.org.za  

 

Ends. 

 

Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice 
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